
AUGUST 9, 2005
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT
MARK MAZZAFERRO (707) 649-5462
 
MARE ISLAND PICNIC TO BENEFIT THE SALVATION ARMY
 

VALLEJO – The third annual Backyard Barbecue at Mare Island is set for Thursday, August 18,
2005.

Sponsored by the Mare Island Historic Park Foundation, Michael’s Transportation and Vallejo
Garbage Company volunteers, funds raised at the barbecue will benefit the Vallejo Corps of the
Salvation Army.

The barbecue will be served at Quarters A, the Shipyard Commander’s Mansion, 800 Walnut
Ave.; at 6:30 p.m. Tours of the Mare Island Museum will be available at 5 p.m. and 6 p.m.

Tickets are $16 for adults, $7 for children 7 and under. Tickets can be purchased at the Vallejo
Convention and Visitors Bureau, 495 Mare Island Way; Vallejo Chamber of Commerce, 2 Florida
Street; and the Vallejo Salvation Army by calling 643-8621.
 


